Hello Wildflower Music Fest Community-

As you know by now, the Wildflower Music Festival has been canceled this year due to the spread of COVID-19.   We would like to thank the music festival committee for all of their preparation.  The committee was heartbroken.  Our music festival is now a fixture in the Chico community and so many families look forward to the event each spring.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Our music festival is also our school’s only fundraiser.  We count on the profits each year to assist in providing our students with a quality Wildflower education.  We understand that times are tough but we are asking that, if feasible, you do not ask for a refund.  We will also ask the same of our sponsors and vendors.  Our budget depends on the funds generated from the music festival and it would be much appreciated if you could consider your ticket purchase as a donation.

The Wildflower Music Fest will be back in 2021 and better than ever.  We hope that this message finds your family healthy and well in these unprecedented times.

Thank You,

Wildflower Board of Directors & Staff


